
 

RESEARCH SYMPOSIUM 

 
 

The Centre for Renewable and Sustainable Energy Studies (CRSES) is hosting a 

symposium to provide Master’s and PhD students with the opportunity to present their 

research, after completion or in progress. The symposium will be held on 11 and 12 

November 2010 at the Sustainability Institute at Lynedoch outside Stellenbosch. The 

programme will be as follows: 

 

Thursday, 11 November  12:00  Welcome and lunch 

     12:45  Key note address 

     13:30  Student presentations 

     18:00  Departure for dinner at Spier 

Friday, 12 November  7:30  Coffee 

     8:00  Student presentations 

12:30 Lunch and departure by train to Cape 

Town 

15:00 CRSES Forum: Carbon capture and 

Sequestration 

17:00 Closure and departure from Cape Town 

 

All academics and students with an interest in renewable and sustainable energy, are 

welcome to attend.  

 

Please RSVP at crses@sun.ac.za or grobler@sun.ac.za by Monday 1 November 2010.  

Other enquiries can also be directed to these two email addresses provided. 
 

Maps are electronically available. 


